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Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Mark Veckman [markgv@ceainc.com]
Sent:  Wednesday, May 07, 2008 10:25 PM
To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)
Subject: 128 - Firing Ranges Alert

Hi

I am aware NIOSH focuses on work areas, however, the largest danger is to small children and pregnant women,
not workers.

Lead dust levels can be astronomical and present a grave danger to small children who go with mom or dad to
the firing range.

I have found lead dust levels of 500,000 micrograms per square foot in cafeteria and play areas, the residential
standard is 40 ug/ft?

This is a bigger problem than you have indicated and it should be addressed.
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